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NOTICE 
 

 

In continuation to this office rolling advertisement dated 14.02.2025 (Console Sl. No: 

10269/2025) for the Engagement of Part Time Full Time Super Specialist on contractual 

basis, it is informed that due to administrative reasons, the walk-in interview for the month 

of June scheduled on 3rd Thursday (19.06.2025), has been postponed and the date will be 

announced in due course. 

 

 

All are requested to check the website www.esic.gov.in/recruitments regularly for any 

further update. 

  

 

 
 

            -sd- 

              DEAN 
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